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Life and Times

A Child’s Future ELC

“Children are not a distraction from more important work. They are the most
important work” -C.S. Lewis

From the Owners:

The 2017-2018 School Year is officially here! We are sad to see the summer go but are very
excited for what is in store for this coming school year. We enjoyed celebrating this summer
with all of our families and thank you all for your support. This school year we will begin to
implement some of our enrichment activities into our program. Throughout the next several
months you will see Stretch-N-Grow, music classes and art programs in our classrooms. These
activities will be scheduled regularly for our students to enjoy each month. We love to hear
your feedback and if there are any activities that you would like to see become apart of our
program please do not hesitate to share. We would like to extend a warm welcome to Ms.
Melinda and Ms. Miranda in our Young Toddler Room. We will both be working closely with
these ladies as the students, families and teachers adjust and get to know our two phenomenal
teachers. Please do not hesitate to stop in say hello or ask any questions.
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THIS MONTH’S
TOP STORIES

What’s Happening in Our Classrooms

Monday, September 11th is our First Day of School for the 2017-2018 School Year. This is
the first day that the children will be in their new classrooms that they have been
transitioning to. There will be lots of activities planned for each classroom to celebrate the
new school year. We have several new students joining us for this week and have a busy
fun filled schedule to help the students, teachers and families get acclimated to their new
classrooms. Please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s teachers, Amy or Morgan if you
have any questions.

Monthly enrichment activities are beginning. Mrs. SueAnn with Stretch-N-Grow will be
joining our Toddler and Preschool classrooms the 1st and 3rd Tuesday of each month.
Older Toddlers and Preschool will have music and art class each month. Please be sure to
check our calendars on our website and /or Brightwheel to stay up to date with what is
happening in your child’s classroom and around school.

Back to School

This year we will be hosting our first Open House. Open House will be held on Tuesday,
October 10th from 6:00 pm to 7:30pm. This night is designed for parents to visit with their
child’s classroom and talk to their teachers about the activities they are planning throughout
the year to help your child’s developmental progress. This is a great time to ask questions and
share information, suggestions and concerns.



September 2017 www.achildsfuture.com

Mark Your Calendars

We are in the process of planning lots of exciting events and activities at school. Please be sure
to check our “Upcoming Events” page on our website.

September 2nd- Little Farmer’s at Trexlertown Farmers’ Market
September 4th- School Closed (Labor Day)

September 9th- Little Farmers at Trexlertown Farmers’ Market
September 11th- First Day of School

September 12th- Stretch N Grow

September 19th- Stretch N Grow

October 10th- Open House

October 20th and 21st- Fall Festival

Welcome to our school!

Stella, 3 months Muhammad, 2
Coleson, 1 Aminah, 3
Malik, 2 Yusuf, 3

A Child’s Future ELC, LLC

8700 Breinigsville Road
Breinigsville, PA 18031


http://www.achildsfuture.com/upcoming-events.html

